May 16, 2021

According to the updates in CDC guidelines and the State of North Carolina, Boone Advent Christian Church will not require social distancing nor face masks while in worship or other gatherings for those who have been vaccinated fully.  We do respectfully ask, however, that is you are not vaccinated you continue to adhere to the guidelines of the CDC.

